
Bulletin No. 1026 

Friday  11th November 2022 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
We had a very spooky end to last week; The Friends Halloween Sparkle & Glow Disco was a huge 
success and enjoyed by all. Thank you to The Friends for putting on such a brilliant night, I know the 
pupils really enjoyed themselves and it will have generated some important funds for school. 
 
This week has been busy with Parents’ Consultations and it has been heart-warming to hear so much 
positive feedback from yourselves; particularly when this is about how happy and settled your children 
are – this really does mean a lot to us all.  Unfortunately the Kindergarten team have been poorly so 
consultations were postponed for Kindergarten families.  We do apologise for the inconvenience, 
however Miss Harrison will be in contact to re-arrange your meetings. 
  
This morning, our pupils marked remembrance by taking a moment of quiet at 11.00am, I was very 
impressed with what a mature and thoughtful approach they demonstrated.  On Sunday , I will be 
accompanied by our Head Boy, Mikhail  & Head Girl, Beau as we take part in the remembrance parade 
in Bingley, before laying a commemorative wreath on behalf of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery. It 
would be wonderful to see you on Sunday if you are able to come along to the short ceremony in 
Myrtle Park at The Cenotaph  from 11.00am 
 
Next week is Anti-bullying week, Miss Borsos will be starting the week with an assembly and pupils will 
continue through the week to take part in lessons and activities with their teachers. We will be holding 
our annual ‘Odd Socks’ day on Monday – so don’t forgot to come to school in uniform but with odd 
socks and if you are able a £1 donation to The Anti-Bullying Alliance. 
 
On Wednesday next week, The Book Fair will be visiting school and will be open from 8.00am – 4.00pm. 
All pupils will visit the Book Fair with their teachers and will have the opportunity to buy books at that 
time. If you prefer, you can come along yourselves before or after school.  
 
Next Friday, is Children in Need and our School Council have chosen to hold a ‘Pyjama’ Day to raise 
important donations for this incredibly important charity event. All pupils may come to school in their 
Pyjamas in return for a donation of £2 if you are able to do so. 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 





Form 4 have enjoyed 
learning all about The 

Romans, they even made 
their very own Centurians 

Form 1 love to be 
creative, especially 

with glitter! 

We have all 
been busy 

problem solving 
this week! 



Lady Lane Park School & Nursery Menu 
Week: Monday 14th – Friday 18th November 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pitta Pizzas, 
French Fries  

&  
Salad Batons 

Cheese & 
Ham/Tomato 

Toasties 
& 

Diced 
Potatoes 

Chinese 
Chicken 

Drummers  
&  

Rice 

Chilli  
&  

Baked 
 Potatoes 

Fish Cakes, 
Mashed 
Potatoes  

&  
Peas 

Sponge & 
Custard 

Rice 
 Pudding 

Vanilla  
Cupcakes 

Jelly Chocolate  
Cake 

 
 

 
 

 
Quorn & Halal  

Option 
 

 
Quorn & 

Halal  Option 
 

Dates for the Diary  
November  

 
Monday 14th – Odd Socks Day  

Tuesday 15th– Form 1 Hearing Tests 

Wednesday 16th – Book Fair  

Friday 18th – Pyjama Day for Children in Need  

Monday 21st– House Chocolate Competition Week 

Tuesday 22nd – Author Visit (F3-UVI) 

Wednesday 23rd  - Form 1 Trip to The Princes of Wales Park 

December  
Thursday 1st  - LVI Trip to Giggleswick ‘Lion, Witch & The Wardrobe’ 

Friday 2nd – Bring a Bottle Non-uniform Day  

Tuesday 6th – Form 2/3 Nativity 9.00am 

Wednesday 7th  - Form 2/3 Nativity 9.00am 

Thursday 8th – KG/F1 Nativity 9.00am 

Junior  Nativity at Bingley Parish Church 7.00pm 

Friday 9th - KG/F1 Nativity 9.00am 

The Friends’ Christmas Fair 4.00-6.00pm 

Friday 16th – Christmas Jumper Day & Talent Show 

 School Closes for Christmas  

*School opens Wednesday 4th January 2023 



Friends of Lady Lane Park School & Nursery would like to wish 
everyone a happy return to school, and what a start!! 
  
 We have already had our first sparkling spooktacular disco and 
are now starting our Christmas collections for the Christmas 
Fair. Watch out for the bookings form for our resident Santa, 
available soon.  
  
Can you spare some time to help at the Christmas Fair? We are 
looking for volunteers on@ 
 

Friday 9th December 2022, 3.45pm – 6.15pm. 
  
Even if it is only half an hour we really cannot run this without 
assistance from our Lady Lane community, so please email the 
friendsoffllps@gmail.com or let Mrs Wright know in the office, 
to see how you can help. 
  
Thank you 
  
Dave Chapman 
Chair, Friends of Lady Lane Park School and Nursery 
  


